
 
 

Helping out 
 

 
 
RBC is proud to support continuing education with the third installment 
of $10,000 to the New Brunswick Community College Foundation which 
was used for scholarships. Above, from left, are: Darrin Quigley, 
Fredericton main branch manager; Dan Fraser, Administrator, New 
Brunswick Community College Foundation; and Stephen Slauenwhite, 
RBC’s Regional Vice-President for Western New Brunswick.  
 

 
 


